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Extended streaming service 

SA3 would like to thank the SA4 chairman and the SA1 working group for their recent liaison 
statements on the extended streaming service (SA4 chairman LS is S3-010174, SA1 LS is S1-
010501=S3-010157).  

SA3 have noted that the draft work item on extended streaming service is intended to cover transport 
and content security aspects including the possibility for harmonization of security mechanisms 
between different multimedia applications. In this respect SA3 would like to point out that there exists a 
new SA3 work item on end-to-end security which may be adapted to streaming services. SA3 intend to 
review this WI description at our next meeting. 

SA3 have also noted that the extended streaming service work item is intending to study rights 
management. SA3 would be grateful if their expected involvement (if any) with respect to rights 
management could be clarified. 

User profile 

SA3 would like to thank SA1 and SA2 for their recent liaison statements on user profiles (S1-010591, 
S2-011576). The LS proposes that a common description mechanism for user profiles is adopted 
across all 3GPP specifications. SA3 do not currently believe that there are any security aspects to this 
work and do not plan to attend the proposed ad-hoc meeting 11-12 June 2001 in Stockholm.  

 

 

 


